
 Joint Public Advisory Committee (JPAC) 

 Comité Consultivo Público Conjunto (CCPC) 

 Comité consultatif public mixte (CCPM) 
 
 

Mexico City, 16 March 2006 
 
The Honourable Rona Ambrose 
Minister of the Environment 
Environment Canada 
 
Ing. José Luis Luege Tamargo 
Secretary of Environment and  
Natural Resources, Mexico 
 
Administrator Stephen L. Johnson 
US Environmental Protection Agency 
 
 

Dear Members of the Council: 
 

I am writing on behalf of the Joint Public Advisory Committee (JPAC) with respect 

to the next meeting of the Commission for Environmental Cooperation (CEC), to be held 

in Washington, DC.  

 

The members of JPAC would like to have the opportunity to meet with the 

Council members privately. We hope that you will find time for this meeting in 

Washington despite your tight schedules. 

 

JPAC maintains its commitment to work with you for the continuous improvement 

of the CEC. 

   Sincerely, 
 

                                                                                                         
 

    Ing. Carlos Sandoval Olvera 
            JPAC Chair, 2006 

 
CC: Alternate Representatives  
 Executive Director of the CEC  
 JPAC Members 


